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CHARLOTTE HIGH SCHOOL RECOGNIZES ORIOLE ALUMNI

On Friday, February 12, the Charlotte High School girls’ basketball
program will hold its first annual Basketball Alumni Recognition
Night. The event will recognize and honor all former Varsity girl
basketball players in attendance and will take place immediately
following the 6:00 p.m. Varsity girls’ home game with Parma
Western.

All former Varsity girl basketball players are invited and encouraged

to attend. There will be a player sign-in sheet at the door and no
admission charge for those signing in.

There have been many great Charlotte High School players and teams. This is an opportunity to
reconnect with CHS and the girls’ program. Go Orioles! Oriole Pride!



